
Dear Rep. Pugh and Esteemed Representatives, 
H.57 would allow a baby in the womb for 9 months to be aborted.  
I truly cannot believe there would be a law that would allow this level of unrestricted 
abortion.  
It truly is infanticide---- it is no longer "abortion".  Clearly, we are talking about babies 
that would clearly survive on their own outside of the womb. 
I am horrified and my heart breaks to think of this passing.  
For all those in favor of completely unrestricted abortion, I wonder if they could be in 
the room and SEE what a 9 month old baby in the womb looks like after it has been 
aborted.  
This is not protecting a woman's right to an abortion, it truly is infanticide. 
I also wonder the predicament of a hospital if a woman was in the process of giving 
birth-- but decided she wanted an abortion then instead? Would the doctor in charge of 
protecting that unborn (as it hasn't been born quite yet) child's life have the power to 
end it, because of the woman's right even at that point in pregnancy? 
Thank you most sincerely for hearing my grave concerns about this proposed legislation. 
Ashley McAvey 
 
 
 
 
Ashley Prout McAvey MEM (Master of Environmental Management) 
144 Shelburne-Hinesburg Road 
Shelburne, VT  05482 
Home Office:  802-264-9640 
Cell Phone:  802-598-9428 
www.vermontforwildlife.org 
 
 

http://www.vermontforwildlife.org/

